
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

In science this week we have been assessing our knowledge about the digestive system. This 

involved great team work with an initial assessment of what we already know. The pictures show 

how the children had to collaborate to position, name and describe how they thought the digestive 

system worked- we had some interesting thoughts and theories! 

                           

 

Mrs Moncrieff 

  

 

This week:  

              

Teacher’s award goes to JH for improved 

confidence and LB has earned most house points 

for Weaver’s House –Well done children ☺ 

 



 

 

  

                                                                       


